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How quickly a month can pass and now we are in February. We 

have had 2 good rains ( the local people call them the simsim rains ) and now the bull frogs are 

singing in the evenings. 

For us in Arua, January was a month of Conferences and Conventions. We had a wonderful 

youth conference with over 1000 young people attending, many gave their lives to Jesus and 

others recommitted. This was followed by the pastor’s wives conference, a really valuable time of 

fellowship and teaching for these ladies who feel so isolated in the parishes. Cindy & Heather gave 

some teaching on malaria, how to prevent and how to treat. Then came the big Revival 

conference that only happens every 4 years, over 5,000 attended and many appreciated the 

teaching and they went back home feeling spiritually refreshed having met with Jesus. This 

conference is truly the powerhouse of the Diocese.  

Praise God for all the lives touched by Jesus during January and may they continue to walk with 

Jesus when they are back in their homes and parishes. 

These next 2 weeks are busy for us;  

Wednesday 5th   David will be going to the primary school to 

start the first young farmers club. Pray for a good response from 

pupils and teachers. 

Thursday 6th Heather will be teaching at a palliative care workshop together with staff from Arua 

Hospital Palliative care team. Members of the church have been invited to attend and learn about 

cancer and ways pain can be controlled, and the importance of visiting people in their homes. We 

are hoping to have a team of social visitors who can visit people who are isolated at home. 

Friday 7th  David will be helping to harvest the honey at Eden Farm. This will happen at night 

when it is dark and cool. Pray for a good harvest and not too many bee stings!! 

Tuesday 11th  David will be visiting Yapi Parish to start more farmer interaction teaching. Pray for 

a good turn up of interested farmers 

The 1st two weeks in February is when Cindy and Heather will be visiting the Health centres to 

encourage the staff and make sure they are keeping up good standards of care. 

Thank you for your love and prayers 

David and Heather 


